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Teach Us Prayer 
We pray to God to help us. We have much to learn. 

We are called to serve others as Jesus was the servant of all. We ask Jesus to teach us how to 
love. Help us to love others without counting the cost. Help us to listen to other people instead of 
doing all the talking. Help us to be people of hope and to share that hope with others. Help us to 
care about others instead of just ourselves. Help us to give to others the gifts we have been given 

to share. We must open our hearts and our lives to the needs of other people in our world. Amen  

‘In the beginning God created the Heavens and the Earth’ Genesis 1:1 

At Our Lady of the Immaculate Conception Parish Primary School we promote the safety, well being and inclusion of all children. 

Dear Parents, 
Today we celebrate World Teacher’s Day. It’s a day to celebrate all educators including Learning 
Support Officers, Classroom teachers and Specialist staff for the amazing work they do each day 
in educating and caring for our children and students. In this most extraordinary year teachers 
have had to re-imagine and create a new way to deliver learning and teaching to our students. 
They have had to be creative and resilient to meet the challenges that COVID-19 raised. They 
have led our community through this crisis with hope and patience. I am so proud of all my staff 
and sincerely thank them for being courageous and never being daunted by the massive changes 
that came our way. 
 
SACRAMENTS 
I am informing parents of students in Year 3 (Reconciliation), Year 4 ( Eucharist) and Year 6 (Confirmation) who were 
scheduled to receive a Sacrament this year that I have had no further update as to what is going to happen in the fu-
ture. As you already know they will not be receiving the Sacraments this year due to the ongoing COVID-19 restrictions. 
The students in these year levels have been learning about the sacraments and we have decided to organise a special 
liturgy for each of the classes, where the students will gather together for prayer and reflection and later share a meal 
at lunchtime provided by the school. This is not meant to replace the Sacrament but rather will acknowledge the stu-
dents and the work they have done so far. You will be receiving further information in the coming weeks. The following 
events will be live streamed so that if any parents wishes to join in the liturgy they are very welcome to. 
 
Year 4 Liturgy to begin at 12:30 on Thursday the 12th November, Celebration theme-Celebrating Our Faith Community 
Year 6 Liturgy to begin at 12:30 on Friday the 20th of November, Celebration theme– Celebrating the Holy Spirit 
Year 3 Liturgy to begin 11:30 on Monday the 23rd of November, Celebration theme– Celebrating our Forgiving Father 
 

Thank you to all the students and families who made a donation 
for the Catholic Missions, we raised a total of $930.10! 

 
This year the Catholic Missions message is 'Reach Out for Life'. The 

money raised will be going directly to Cambodia to help clear the many 
hundreds of unexploded landmines that are scattered throughout the 
country. By donating we are making a positive difference and contrib-
uting to improving people’s lives. Today we have lived out the Our La-

dy’s School Gospel values of Justice, Service and Compassion. 
WELL DONE EVERYONE! 
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2021 
Just a reminder to families that if they have picked up an enrolment form 
and NOT RETURNED IT, please return it to school with all the documenta-
tion as soon as possible. 
Also any new families that have NOT picked up an enrolment form for Foun-
dation 2021, please come into the Office to pick up a pack. 
 
Also if any families (not grade 6 students) are NOT returning to Our Lady’s in 2021, 
please return the pink form or let the Office know as soon as possible. 

 
UPCOMING EVENTS 

 
Monday 2 November School Closure Report Writing Day 
Tuesday 3 November School Closure Melbourne Cup Day 
Wednesday 16 December Students finish for 2020 at 3.00pm 
 
 
SCHOOL FEES 
You will have all received your final statement for the year. Thank you to all those families who have paid 
their fees. A reminder that if you haven’t as yet paid your school fees they are payable to the Office by EFT or 
by Direct Payment to the school bank account. We are not accepting cash payments. If you are leaving the 
school this year it is important that you settle all outstanding school fees now. Your cooperation will be 
greatly appreciated. 
 

OUR LADY’S SCHOOL CAMPS 
We are continuing with a modified camp program in line with the 
COVID-19 restrictions. This however has not dampened the fun and 
excitement that the Year 4 students experienced this Monday when 
they participated in the Year 4 camp. 
I received many beautiful letters of appreciation from many of the 
students and I have included this one by Alisha which is representa-
tive of how the students felt. 
I thank the Year 4 students for the way they participated and collabo-
rated in all the events, ensuring that a great day was had by all. 
Thank you to the Year 4 teachers for organising this camp: Mr Wick-
ham, Mrs Sales and Mr Buttigieg. 
 
Upcoming School Camp dates: 
Year 1 and 2 Camp on Monday the 9th of November 
Year 3 Camp on Monday the 16th of November 

Yours sincerely, 

Patrizia Bertani 
Ms Patrizia Bertani 
Principal 
principal@olsunshine.catholic.edu.au 

Thank you to all the Our Lady’s students who wore red today. The 

Day for Daniel is a National Day of Action to raise awareness of 

child safety and harm prevention. 

Thank you also to Mrs Carabott our Deputy Principal/Student Well-

being Leader who organised this day and the classroom programs 

to inform students of how they can keep themselves and each oth-

er safe. 



 

FI 
Bilaitu - For participating in discussions in Guided Reading Groups. Your confidence has grown so much and it is great 
to see you ‘having a go’. From Ms. Cam Tu 
Mika - For attempting to write a whole story independently during writing. WOW! Great effort! From Ms. Cam Tu  
 
FJ 
Brian - For making an excellent start to Term 4. You have done a great job at following instructions and completing 
your learning. Keep up the amazing effort Brian! You can do it! From Miss Severino 
Ava - For being a collaborator by using manners when working and playing with others. From Miss Severino 
 
1K 
Stephanie For always trying her best in all she does. From Miss Karen 
Maya For really working hard to sound out words and improve her writing. From Miss Karen 
 
1L 
Si Ngo Khe K - For using great creativity designing her 3D Shape Criminal and identifying its features! From Miss Steph 
Kennedy H - For being persistent and patient when creating her cube during our 3D Shape design challenge! From 
Miss Steph  
 
2M 
Lily H- for creating your own song during writing time and singing it out to the class. It was so creative and imaginative 
with an excellent rhythm. Fantastic! From Miss Scarpaci 
Khy P- for answering questions during class discussions and sharing your thoughts and ideas. Well done. From Miss 
Scarpaci  
 
2N 
Kloe N - For using the Thinker Learning Asset when conducting our ‘Solid to a Liquid’ science experiment. You were 
able to share your observations and theories with the class during our discussions. Well done! - From Ms Howe 
Leonardo S - For creating a persuasive and well throughout piece of writing. You used strong persuasive language and 
your opinions were backed up with logical reasons and evidence. Keep it up Leonardo! - From Ms Howe  
 
3E 
Willow F - For being a great team member and always helping and encouraging others in class. You are a great friend! 
From Miss O’Connell 
Charlotte M - For working hard in reading groups and showing the learning asset of being a thinking when working on 
non fiction texts. Great work! From Miss O’Connell  
 
3F 
Miranda N - For always working to a high standard, especially when answering questions in full sentences with lots of 
detail. Keep up the great work!- From Ms Murphy 
Natania P - For demonstrating that you are a Researcher, you are able to summarise your learning in your own words, 
keep it up!- From Ms Murphy 
 



 

Stephanie P 6A 
Oliver I 1L 
Simeli C 1L 
Leon A 4G 
Ms Severino 
Kobe P 5D 
Harry T 6A 
Don A 3E 

4G 
Ruth Z- for being a caring student and friend who always strives to do her best and 
makes those around her feel special. Never change, you are wonderful! - From Mrs 
Sales 
David A- for working hard and being a Self-Manager whilst working on Multiplication 
and Division worded problems. Keep up the great work! - From Mrs Sales  
 
4H 
Karen H: For making a wonderful effort in Writing by adding detail and being accurate 
in spelling, punctuation and grammar. - From Mr Wickham 
Nhien N- For showing the Learning Asset of Collaborator by working out with her 
teacher an activity to present to the class as part of our FLI Unit - From Mr Wickham  
 
5C 
Johnny S- For showing the Learning Asset, Self Manager. You have been working well in class and encouraging others 
in sport. Well done! - From Miss Wendy. 
Michael C- For acting on feedback to improve his writing. That’s what good learners do! Well done! -From Miss Wendy. 
 
5D 
Katelyn N - For the commitment you put into your iTime investigation! You also presented your iTime with confidence, 
explaining the inspiration and process involved in creating your artwork. Amazing! - From Mrs Mendoza 
Izabella T - For being an active participant during our writer’s notebook conferencing group and contributing positive 
and constructive feedback to your peers. Keep it up! From Mrs Mendoza  
6A 
Summer T for being the MVP of Monday’s intra-school sports. Your leadership and guidance help your team not only 
be organized but run effectively! - From Leo and Ms Kaan 
Martin R for showing sportsmanship during Monday’s intra-school sports day. You were not only honest but helped 
others even if they weren’t on your team! - From Leo and Ms Kaan 
 
6B 
Luca G - for improving as a self-manager and thinker during Maths and Writing lessons by showing more focus and per-
sistence. Keep it up! From Ms. Gurry 
Hugo N- for making a positive return to face-to-face learning by being a great self-manager. It is so wonderful to see 
you engaged and productive! From Ms. Gurry  



 

BOOK WEEK 2021 RAFFLE WINNERS 
 
FJ- Sophia and Damien  FI- Lincoln and Sylvie 
1L- Kennedy and Thien  1K- Mason and Elke 
2M- James and Gabrielle  2N- Ruby and Abbey 
3E- Willow and Zac   3F- Lucas and Miranda 
4G- Max and Harrison  4H- Julianna and Sydney 
5C- Luka and Nha Dan  5D- Joseph and Samuel 
6A- Rachel and Alysia  6B- Lewis and Vy 



 



 



 



 



 

GARDEN NEWS 
 
This is a photo of the year six environment committee with donations 
for the garden. The Dame Phyllis Frost Centre has a nursery where 
they grow all their seedlings and donate them to schools in the Brim-
bank region. This is the second year that we have benefited from this 
wonderful partnership. On Tuesday, Greg Woolford dropped off some 
manure that was donated from Bunnings Sunshine. This manure will 
be used to help fertilise our garden beds so that we can plant the 
seedlings. It is a fantastic way for our community to work together and 
support each other.  
Our Lady’s would like to thank Greg Woolford, Dame Phyllis Frost Detention Centre and Bunnings Sunshine 
for their amazing support and donations. 



 



 



 



 


